
 

COVID-19 Action Plan 3/18/20 

Virtual Learning 
Hello Families!  Hope you are all doing well. Thank you again for your patience as we 

put services and protocols in place to ensure our students and clients are being served. 

In addition to our therapeutic sessions, we want to ensure educational services are 

available during school closures.  We are excited to announce that we will be starting 

Virtual Learning headed by The Loom School directors and teachers utilizing Microsoft 

Teams beginning Thursday, March 19th at 10:00am.   

Online instruction will be provided for 1-2 hour blocks of time. Teachers will also be 

available by appointment for 15-minute learning sessions from 1 pm- 3 pm in the 

afternoons. We will have more information about how to book a time very soon. 

Microsoft Teams is a HIPAA compliant platform where therapists, teachers and students 

can meet virtually to engage in real time therapy and learning. We will send out more 

specific log-in instructions via email. Core Therapy ABA clients are not required to utilize 

virtual instruction, but we highly encourage each team to look at incorporating this 

option. For ABA clients, the Behavior Analyst assigned to your case will be reaching out 

with more information. ABA and Psychotherapy clients will need to complete the 

Telemed form in order to access online services:  

http://mycoretherapy.com/telemed-consent.html 

We will continue to work as a team to develop programs to support our clients and 

students. Thanks so much for being part of our family! 
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